
 
 

 

 

 

  

 
 
 
 
 
 
The U.S. Environmental Protection Agency (EPA) is conducting a 
Five-Year Review of the Tyler Refrigeration Pit, a Superfund site 
located in Smyrna. EPA inspects sites regularly to ensure that 
cleanups conducted remain protective of public health and the 
environment. EPA’s most recent review of the site in 2012 
determined that the remedy continues to be fully protective of 
public health and the environment in the long-term.  
 
Findings from this review will be available September 2017. 
 
To access the review, or to provide site-related information: 
Contact: Amanda Miles, Community Involvement Coordinator         
Phone: 215-814-5557 
Email: miles.amanda@epa.gov 
 
To access detailed site and contact information: 
https://www.epa.gov/superfund/tyler 
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